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PUBLIC COMMENT INVITATION 
 

 

Franklin County Engineer           970 Dublin Road   Columbus, OH 43215           www.franklincountyengineer.org 

HARRISBURG-GEORGESVILLE ROAD BRIDGE OVER BIG DARBY CREEK 

FRA-CR3-2.83     |     PID 113471 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by other applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, 

carried out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2020, and executed by FHWA and ODOT. 

The Franklin County Engineer’s Office invites you to provide feedback regarding an upcoming project to 

rehabilitate the existing Harrisburg-Georgesville Road Bridge over Big Darby Creek. 
 

Name:     _________________________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________________________ 

 _________________________________________________ 

Email:      ______________________________________________ 

Phone (optional): ________________________________________

Do you have any concerns with the project? (Please write all responses legibly.) 

 
 

 

 

What benefit do you anticipate from the project? 

 
 

 

 

Please provide any comments or concerns you may have about closing the bridge for up to 150 days. 

 
 

 

 

Please provide any comments or concerns you may have about the acquisition of 0.019 acres of Battelle Darby 
Creek Metro Park to facilitate construction, or the effect of the project on the park and surrounding area . 

 
 

 

 

Additional Comments / Concerns: 

 
 

 

Please return comments by Monday, July 29, 2024.  
 

Franklin County Engineer 
Attn: Kailen Akers, P.E. 
970 Dublin Road 

 
OR 

 

Email: 
kakers@franklincountyengineer.org

Columbus, OH 43215 


